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Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges, 
or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests.  PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable privileges or rights by 
the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or destruction of any privileged or 
protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed.  Please inform PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently 
disclosed information.   

CalAdvocates Data Request 5.6 
 

The following questions relate to your 2023-2025 WMP submission.  
 

If a full response to a given question will be included in your WMP submission, your 
response to that question of this data request may consist of a citation to the specific 
page(s) or table(s) of the WMP where the information may be found, a written response 
to the question, or both. 
 
Asset Inspections and Maintenance: 

 
Table 13 of the non-spatial data tables in the WMP Quarterly Data Report for Q4 of 2022 
reports asset-related corrective notifications on electric circuits that were open at the end 
of the quarter. 
 
(a) Please complete Table 13 in the WMP Quarterly Data Report for Q4 of 2022. 

 
(b) Please augment Table 13 in the WMP Quarterly Data Report for Q4 of 2022 with the 

addition of the following information in separate columns: 
 
i. Name of the associated circuit 

ii. ID number of the associated circuit 
iii. Geographic latitude in decimal degrees, truncated to seven decimal places 
iv. Geographic longitude in decimal degrees, truncated to seven decimal places 
v. Object/damage code or other internal PacifiCorp description of defect 

 
Response to CalAdvocates Data Request 5.6 
   

(a) Please refer to the Company’s response to CalAdvocates Data Request 5.5, 
specifically Attachment CalAdovcates 5.5. 
 

(b) Please refer to the Company’s response to CalAdvocates Data Request 5.5, 
specifically Attachment CalAdvocates 5.5. 

 

 
 
 
 


